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DAILY USA DOLLAR PURCHASES FROM COMMERCIAL BANKS

The above subject matter refers.

In order to improve the monitoring of USA Dollar cash purchases from commercial banks
by bureaux de change, the Bank of Zambia has introduced the attached weekly return
which all bureaux de change shall henceforth be required to submit to the Bank of Zambia
via the BSA system. This is in additional to other weekly returns which should be
submitted every Monday.

A soft copy of the return template will be e-mailed to your key contact persons.

Yours sincerely

Bwalyal K. E. Ng’andu (Dr)
DEPUTY GOVERNOR - OPERATIONS
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